ITEM 3 ATTACHMENT 1

March 17, 2022

Heather Melton

lLandscape Maintenance District Manager
City of Calabasas

100 Civic Center Way

Calabasas, CA 91302

Dear Heather:

This letter is sent on behalf of the Board of Directors of Calabasas Park Homeowners
Association. It is requested that the City of Calabasas continues the program for the
falconer at Calabasas Lake to control the geese population, as we understand that the
current agreement is due to expire in June 2022.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Ida Worth, CMCA, AMS
Community Manager

cC: Board of Directors
Robert Yalda, City Engineer — City of Calabasas
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